GPSP Slope Leader Meeting Minutes
December 8th, 2022

Attendance

Peter, Christy and Sean Powers were in LPR everyone else via zoom.

Updates/Reports

New Sign-in Station: Sean Powers and Chris Dragosh Presented the new sign-in station
and how it will function. Note to SL’s to make sure to continue using the sign-in book
until we are sure it is working properly.

Roster/Schedule: Peter gave a quick synopsis on roster and weekly shift schedule that it
was current and up to date.

Hill Host: Christy gave a quick update on the hill host program and sign-up sheet
location.

New Patroller Mentoring: Peter and Chris asked how the mentoring was going with new
patrollers for those who have had shifts. Made sure to let SL’s know that the mentoring
sheets were in their folders. Please go through with these new patrollers.

CPR Cards: Peter reminded SL’s to tell everyone on their shifts to print out their CPR
cards and place them in the front orange folder labeled CPR.

Youth Protection Training: Peter reminded SL’s that have not completed their Youth
Protection Training to please get that done and send information to him.

Radio Communication: Scott gave a recap of the radio communication protocols that
have been put into place and we discussed how the new protocol was working. Everyone
seemed to be getting the hang of the new protocol but it will take some time.

Toboggan Huts: Peter and Sean B. gave an update on the toboggan huts. Handles for the
huts should be put on in the next couple of weeks and then the Saturday day shift will get
them out onto the mountain.

1Risk Reports: Peter gave a quick recap on some of the 1risk reports that he has been
reading and reminded SL’s to please check reports over before submitting. He had been
noticing that some patroller comments have been one sentence and that we need to be
adding as much detail as possible.

Snowmobile Refresher: Peter gave an update on the Snowmobile Refresher/Signoff. In
light of the incidents that happened after Thanksgiving he will hold two zoom meetings
to for a refresher on the P&Ps for snowmobile usage. At that time he will explain the
process for snowmobile users to get their on-hill refresher completed.

85th Anniversary Gala: Peter announced the 85th Anniversary Gala to benefit Ski Patrol
will be on Friday February 10th. More information to come from the Ski Hill.



